
 

 

    

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Memo 

 
To: BQ Board, District and Club Secretaries 

From:  Brett Wilkie, CEO 

Date: 22 March 2024 

Re: Changes to 2024 Ladies Division 1 Pennant in QLD   Ref: 24/008 

 

 
 
At the Bowls Queensland Council Meeting held on 20 March 2024, it was resolved:  
 
“that Division 1 Ladies Pennant from Club level through to State level be 2 teams of fours (8 players)”.  
 
 
This will take affect from the 2024 Pennant season starting at Club/District through to Zone & State play offs. 
 
 
Please find attached an updated Bowls Queensland State Pennant Finals Conditions of Play.    
 
 
Kind Regards  

 
Brett Wilkie - CEO 
 


